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The UT has a philosophy of actively promoting the OPITO Standards in the Union of Myanmar. During training 
sessions and marketing activities, our clients will be informed about the OPITO Standards as well as OPITO’s role 
in the Oil & Gas Industry. We strive to have the OPITO Standards implemented as Myanmar’s National Training 
Standards through our client network and contacts within the government. 
 
The core of our company’s internal organization is based on the OPITO Approval Criteria as laid down in our 
OPITO Management System Manuals. This Management System will be frequently audited, and the audit 
findings, as well as other topics related to the promotion and implementation of the OPITO Standards, will be 
discussed in the regularly scheduled Management Review Meetings. 
 
To keep up to date with the development of the OPITO Standards and to actively participate in the development 
of the OPITO Standards for our region, the management will endeavour to send representatives to the Training 
Provider Advisory Group meetings, held twice per annum. 
 
In order to provide our clients with information on how to contact OPITO directly, we prominently display 
OPITO’s contact details at both our offices and training centre. 
 
 

 
One role of OPITO is to ensure all persons receive training to the OPITO standards, as specified by the Oil & Gas 
Extraction Industry. If you have any questions, queries or comments with regard to OPITO training standards or 
courses, please contact OPITO Asia Pacific Sdn Bhd, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia office at (+603-20727350).  
 
Alternatively contact OPITO via email at international.enquiries@opito.com or visit the OPITO web site 
opito.com 
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